1560 ON YOUR RADIO DIAL 31st STREET & BAY AVENUE • HOQUIAM, WASHINGTON GEneral 8-1200



IRVING V. SCHMIDTKE General Manager

February 11, 1963

Maurice W. Nittler 1755 So. Vallejo St. Denver 23, Colorado

Dear Mr. Nittler,

Please excuse our tardiness, but we verify your reception of our test broadcast of the fifth of November. It seems we forego the important things, and don't get around to them until it is almost too late.

We will have another test broadcast on the night of the third of March from 0000 to 0400 PST, and we hope you can tune us in, and also inform other Denver-area DXers of our program.

Thanks for your patience.

Sincerly,

Dave Linder

KHOK

Hoguian